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Letter of Gratitude

On behalf of the organizing team of the first educational initiative
for the candidates for mayor’s post in Ukraine “School of Mayors”,
we express our genuine appreciation to
MUNICIPALITY OF KRAKOW
for the time and efforts devoted to organization of the educational visit to Poland
on 6th — 12th of September, 2015.
Your willingness to help us is a display of hearty support
to the quality changes in Ukrainian society and the reforms it undergoes.
Thank yau very much.

Ruslan Rokhov,
Head of School of Mayors




